
 
 

Wentzville Liberty Band Boosters Meeting Agenda 
October 4, 2023 

 
 

 Opening- meeting called to order at: 7pm 
o Attendance: Sarita Magno-Parsons, KC Welch, Audra Stewart, Amber & Jeff 

Dunlap, Leanna Hobbs, Jessica Grotewiel, Susan Velleca, Kourtney Kelder, 
MaryAnn & John Ripper, Erica Bax, Shannon Johnson, Bryan Wise 

 
 Treasurer report 

o Leanna update – All going well please email her with any questions. 
 Director report 

o Mrs. Magno/Ms. Frein update   
 Playoff games look very promising for 2 (10/27 & 11/3) 
 Seckman comp was solid 
 Fox comp – proud of how the students finished it out with the really fast 

parade earlier in the day. 
 Belleville West – we will be in the Large School Small Band category – 

weather will be cooler dress warm 
 Mizzou will be a LONG day – play twice no divisions. Last Competition! 
 Chicago trip – right now we have 156 going between the two schools 
 Showcase 10/24 at Northpoint 

 Guard report  
o MCCGA competition 2/17/2024 (Set up night prior) 

 Band required to work shifts. Parents- please add to your calendar!  
 KC update on competition – most of the board is set. KC is looking for 3 

more parents to fill out the board – 1 for Grilling, 2 for Kitchen – contact 
KC.  Look to meet the beginning of December. 

 We anticipate we will have more guards competing than last year as it is 
the last comp to qualify for state. 

 Fundraising 
o Car Raffle update- Bryan  

 Around 920 tickets sold, need to reach 2500 by cut off 10/22 at 7pm 
 We need to sell tickets! Please share on social media. Success has been 

had posting on individual social media 
o Holiday Bazaar update 

 Update on booths sold/pending – 100 total – 62 paid, 32 applied not 
completed.   

 Upcoming committee meeting on 10/9 at 7pm  
 Bazaar is all day 11/11 with set up the night before. 

o Butterbraid Sale 
 Sale will be from 10/18-11/1, money/orders due 11/1 @ 7pm 

 Online orders preferred, but forms/cash and check accepted 
 Delivery on 11/10 at 5pm  
 Look out for more information soon regarding the site and or forms 

coming home with students. 



 
o Trivia Night – weekend date set – February 23rd or 24th. If you are interested in 

being on the Trivia Night committee, please contact Bryan Wise. 
  

 Old Business 
o Volunteers- Thank you to everyone that has pitched in to help so far this year! 

Keep an eye out for Belleville and Mizzou sign ups!  
 
 

 New Business 
 

 


